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Re: Proposed Rulemaking - Environmental Protection Performance Standards at Oil 
and Gas Well Sites 

The Environmental Quality Board (EQB) has received the following comments 
regarding the above-referenced proposed rulemaking. 

Commentor Information: 

SW Neilly Corp 
SW Neilly Corp () 
PO Box 414 
Bradford, PA 16701 US 

M A R - 5 2014 

INDEPENDENT REGUUTORY 
REVIEW CX>MMSSION_. 

Comments entered: 

No text comments were provided as part of this comment submittal. Please refer to attachments 
below. 

These links provide access to the attachments provided as part of this comment. You are 
advised to save the attachments to your local computer or a network share when prompted by 
your browser. 

Comments Attachment: SW Neilly Corp.pdf 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 
Hayley Book 

Hayley Book 
Director, Office of Policy 
PA Department of Environmental Protection 
Rachel Carson State Office Building 
P.O. Box 2063 
Harrisburg, PA 17105-2063 
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I am opposed to the new chapter 78 regulations being adopted into law. They were written to 

regulate the Marcellus wells, but they also include the conventional well operators. 

The Marcellus shale wells and the conventional wells are two completely different industries. 

They should not have the same regulations. 

These new regulations will do great harm to the conventional operators. The added cost of 

trying to comply with these new regulations will force many operators out of business. Which in 

turn will close our refinery. The refinery will not have enough Penn Grade Crude oil to keep 

running and make a profit. 

The refinery along with the producers already operate with a small profit margin. The difficult 
economics are reflected in shrinking conventional oil and gas production, new conventional 
well completions have dropped from nearly 5000 wells six years ago to less than 1000 this past 
year. The conventional oil and gas industry is already in difficulty. 

The conventional wells have been here for over 150 years and have left a very small foot print 

on the environment. They should have their own inspectors and revert back to the regulations 

of the Oil and Gas Act of 1984, as nothing has changed in that industry. 

-,, The regulations in both industries should be enforced with reasonable and knowledgeable 

enforcement. 

Please vote no to these regulations until they exclude the conventional welts. Thank you. 

Sincerely. X ^ T f ^ ^ ] 
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